MEMORANDUM

To:
Matt McInitire, Chairman



Board members


Randy Poe, Superintendent

From: Linda Schild, Director Fiscal Services

Date:
May 31, 2020
Re:
Escrow for Sick Leave Buyout 

The Board has traditionally restricted up to 50% of the liability for sick pay benefit buyout at retirement as a restriction of fund balance in accordance with KRS157.420(3).

The amount will be calculated at year end and presented in the annual financial report submitted to Kentucky Department of Education and will be subject to audit.  No increase in the amount restricted is expected due to some significant buyouts that will occur on June 30.  
A recommendation is made for the Board to restrict 50% of the sick leave buyout liability as of June 30, 2020, as presented. 
